
 

Round Up January 2023 
 
Happy New Year to all our members and friends! Here is the first update for 2023. As always, 
please do share it with anyone who would find it helpful. 
 

Planning  
One of the main issues has been the applications for 5G masts from 15 to 20 metres tall. The 
appeal for the triangle on Grove Road, Emmer Green was dismissed by the Inspector, and we 
wait to hear the results of the appeal for a mast on St Peters Hill. We have prepared a 
Summary of the planning issues to consider for an objection, which we hope you will find 
helpful, and a list of  applications in North Reading. 
 
5G is expected to provide faster connections, not just for mobile networks, but later for 
healthcare, smart cities, transport and manufacturing. The Government target is for the 
majority of the population to have 5G coverage by 2027, so this issue will be with us for some 
time. 
 
The amended plans for Caversham Park are not yet available on the Council website.  
 
Some of the detailed conditions for building on Reading Golf Club have been approved, but 
not yet the important Construction Method Statement (See 220958 Method Statement 
documents) and we continue to press for precautions covering construction traffic on 
Kidmore End Road.  
 
Plans for 36a Church Street, across the alleyway from the Working Men’s Club, have been 
approved. No decision has yet been made for Drews, Carters or the Henley Road Retirement 
Housing next to the new care home. 
 
You may have seen changes in the triangle of land by the Gosbrook Road/George Street 
junction. The land was sold but no planning application has yet been received. 
 
The Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill is making its way through Parliament, bringing 
changes to planning law. 
 

CADRA AGM 
We hope soon to confirm arrangements for our 2023 AGM in May, with a talk about the two 
bridges over the Thames, marking the centenary of the formal opening of Reading Bridge in 
1923. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cadra.org.uk%2Fen%2FNews%23block716&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140147960%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SnL5ddaKJnjIJxwYynuID6F2RAqfwaOrOqhqK89afus%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D220409%26ApplicationNumber%3D220409%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bnzA6uokr3OCK2rYv0dWNobciDDsRaJJNLcJ3or0vno%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D220958%26ApplicationNumber%3D220958%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wx2xxOWmC9cfZjCwyDS8jciZVU7OQ2smiF7OnH9V0oM%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D221304%26ApplicationNumber%3D221304%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ViSUwNJeMYYgoyXAQ9KSk7F8G%2FrveFR8NV6XgFzFpBQ%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D220922%26ApplicationNumber%3D220922%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vaLOnyP9%2BCyt0yY1sPeii2rJo5HFWI9R9mbHOEtgNxI%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D221324%26ApplicationNumber%3D221324%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S42TfxiXNIHKsaVjBB75rKQ0gVGkykfyL0%2BK48RW9k0%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D220189%26ApplicationNumber%3D220189%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m%2BfdlzxPAt5dJH3wzYc4fZlS4f%2BHzmD%2BS0wRp5aDN1Q%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fplanning.reading.gov.uk%2Ffastweb_PL%2Fdetail.asp%3FAltRef%3D220189%26ApplicationNumber%3D220189%2B%26AddressPrefix%3D%26Postcode%3D%26Submit%3DSearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m%2BfdlzxPAt5dJH3wzYc4fZlS4f%2BHzmD%2BS0wRp5aDN1Q%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbills.parliament.uk%2Fbills%2F3155&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AabXprQ8xGbAM0tDFnZq7f3yxQi2b2K7TsePNz3zT44%3D&reserved=0


 

The Holm Oak in St Martins Precinct 
Prompt action by the informal community network was able to halt work in the root area of 
this important tree which holds a Tree Protection Order. The Council has confirmed to the 
owners that such work must have permission. 
 

The Emmer Green Community Noticeboard 
The timber frame of the popular noticeboard is showing signs of decay. We would be 
delighted to hear from anyone who might be able to help with a repair.  
 

And finally … 
A plea from our membership secretary: if you are considering changing your email address, 
please update your details Online or email us: membership@cadra.org.uk. We would be 
sorry to lose contact. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmembermojo.co.uk%2Fcadra%2Fmembership%2Fedit&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca161e3d614264d217f2a08daf3ef4083%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638090506140304654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wVzIYwDf5m0xKSxlAXmr9XKraRzecH%2BlbrnxWDpatDs%3D&reserved=0
mailto:membership@cadra.org.uk

